TO: Faculty Senate

FROM: Harold W. Baillie, Ph.D.

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
DATE: October 10, 2012
RE: Provost’s Report for October 2012

I. FACULTY SEARCHES:
A combined ad will be placed shortly in the Chronicle of Higher Education
announcing sixteen tenure track faculty openings in eleven departments. The
listings will also be posted to the Provost’s website.
http://matrix.scranton.edu/academics/provost/newfacpos.shtm]

II. FACULTY DEVELOPMENT:
Intersession Grant Proposals: We have received ten Intersession Grant
Proposals. The committee will be meeting shortly to discuss the proposals.
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Attachment 1

The University of Scranton
Wellness White Paper
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common welfare of one's community. Social Wellness emphasizes the interdependence with
others and nature. It includes the pursuit of harmony in one's family. By fostering a positive self-
image and improving interpersonal skills, one can enhance the building of a just and caring
community.

Spiritual Wellness involves seeking meaning and purpose in human existence. It includes the
development of a deep appreciation for the depth and expanse of life and natural forces that exist
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7 ethics, principles, and morals. Spirituality allows us to find the inner calm and peace needed to
get through whatever life brings.
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includes respecting nature and those species living in it. Also, respect for others living in our
environment is just as necessary as respect for the physical environment itself. One can
contribute by simply leading an environmentally conscious life.

ol YWallnnoa in inrraliiad (e nonmowin o £fousxrmale i avlelnlde moaarail) e licanpm _




!!:gpr‘amc '211!1 nfﬁch ran rontrihinte Tha DODS TTAREQCTDP V nn arrvrianalor vwincnoss, sanoad dan
1




1. Providing more detailed expertise in practical areas;
2. Providing a greater number and diversity of wellness related programming;
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4. Work to develop a more comprehensive and intentional wellness program;
5. Providing a model of successful collaboration between the divisions;
6. Enhanced marketing and promotional efforts.

An immediate step we recommend is to create a University wide committee to develop further
the Wellness Program by being tasked to respond to the above draft thoughts. To that end, we
would ask the Faculty Senate to recommend two faculty representatives to a Wellness
Committee who will join staff from Academic Affairs, University Ministry and Mission, and
Student Affairs. We would like to see this committee begin to function in early November.







